
May 18, 2023 

Congratulations to Emma and Waylon 

Anderson, oh, and Coen too!  Little 

Coleman Scott Anderson arrived last 

Thursday May 11th at 4:23 AM.  Everyone is 

doing great! 

 

 2023 Graduates! 

Congratulations to all the graduates of 

2023! We are so proud of all of you for your 

hard work and dedication. You have 

achieved something amazing, and we 

know that you will continue to do great 

things in the future. 

We wish you all the best in your next 

chapter. May you find success, happiness, 

and fulfillment in all that you do. 

Remember: 

Be yourself. Don't try to be someone you're 

not. The world needs your unique talents 

and perspectives. 

Never give up on your dreams. No matter 

how difficult things may seem, God is by 

your side.  
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Thursday, May 18th 

5:30 Alzheimer’s Research Program 
 

Saturday, May 20th 

9:00-Noon Shredfest 

10:30 Peggy Bollin Visitation 

11:00 Peggy Bollin Funeral 
 

Sunday, May 21st 

CHS Graduation! 

8:15 Early Service 

9:00 Fellowship Time 

9:15 Second Service 

9:15 Adult Sunday School 

10:15 Back Room Service 
 

Monday, May 22nd 

8:00 Pickleball 

5:30 Chancel Bells 

5:30 Pickleball 
 

Wednesday. May 24th 

Last day of School—Yippee! 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study  

6:00 PM Bible Study  
 

Thursday, May 25th 

5:00 Back Room Practice 
 

Friday, May 26th 

8:00 Pickleball 

1-4 PM Friday Fun 

6:30 Movie Night 

 (featuring “The Chosen Episode 4”) 
 

Saturday, May 27th  

7:30 AM—Men meet at Dietz Family 

Buffet 

Coming Up!   

Learn About Alzheimer’s Research! 
Tonight, Thursday, May 18th at 5:30 PM in the Back Room 

here at church, come join the Henry County Memory Fund as 

we hear progress in Alzheimer’s disease research and the vital 

role of those who participate in studies in helping to 

overcome the disease.   

A free light meal will be served. 

The presenter is Andrea Denny, JD, LCSW, an instructor in 

Neurology at the School of Medicine at Washington 

University in St. Louis. The Knight Alzheimer’s Disease 

Research Center at Wash U is partially funded by the Henry 

County Memory Fund each year.  This center works to find 

ways to treat and ultimately prevent Alzheimer’s Disease and 

related dementias, as well as improved diagnosis and care for 

people with these diseases.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shred Fest by  

Hawthorn Bank 

This Saturday! 
Don’t be a victim of 

identity theft!  Bring your 

old documents, tax 

returns and other 

personal information to their annual “Shred-Fest” on this 

Saturday, May 20th from 9am to noon.  The Shred Monster 

will be in the back parking lot of the Hawthorn Bank at 102 N 

2nd Street.  Limit 5 boxes (no more than 100 lbs ) per vehicle! 
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Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 

Pastor.monty@yahoo.com 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577  

emmaandersonumc@gmail.com 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926              

jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net 

Connect with us!  

Sunday Helpers  

Ushers:  Duane & Carolyn Harms 

Greeters: Peggy Powell & Anita Slocum 

Donut helpers:  Peggy Dameron 

Liturgist:  Deanna Hendrich 

Acolytes:  Wynn & Guy Wetzel 

Worship Music: Marnie Bellamy &  

David Cummings  

Tech Team:  The Johnson family 

Flowers on the Altar:  The Drendel family 

Oprah Winfrey 

Summer has a flavor like no other. Always 

fresh and simmered in sunshine. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Friends & Family of Peggy Bollin,  

Debbie Sieger, Ambra, Dale Dunn,  

Bonnie Damschen, Dorothy Weston,  

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis 

 

 

A Thank You Note! 

Thank you to the church family for the prayers of 

concern when I fell and broke my hip.  And to Marilyn 

Ferro for the beautiful prayer shawl.  Turns out the 

broken hip was a blessing as scans showed I have 

lymphoma.  The hip is doing well and lymphoma 

treatments continue.  God is good. 

Debbie Sieger 

 

The Bells will 

be Ringing This 

Sunday! 
Come enjoy the sounds 

of our Chancel Bells at 

the 8:15 service! 
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Never doubt that a small group of 

thoughtful committed citizens can 

change the world: indeed, it’s the 

only thing that ever has. 

Margaret Mead 

Looking Ahead! 

Dinners for 8 will be starting up soon. 

Save the dates for the Back Yard Bashes this summer—June 21st, July 19th, and 

August 16th—we’ll have food and fun for all ages in the evening! 

Missoula Children’s Theatre will present Rapunzel.  Auditions will be Monday, July 

17th from 10am—Noon, practice will be all week and the play will be Saturday, July 

22nd at 3:00 pm and 5:30 pm.  All kids who have completed Kindergarten through 

2023 graduating Seniors are welcome to try out! 

Remember our sock and underwear drives is starting soon!  We are doing it once 

again through June 30th.  The big basket is already in the lower gathering space, just waiting for some 

socks and underwear! Children and adult sizes are needed. 

Harvester’s Report 

Twenty-one ladies traveled to Harvesters 

on Friday, May 12th.  They worked 

scooping, weighing, and packing!  It sure 

was a great time and we topped off the trip 

with lunch at What A Burger! 

Olde Glory Days will be June 29-July 2nd!   

Pick up you OGD t-shirts 

at C-Squared!   

The Pedal Pull is June 

30th, the parade and the 

5K run will be July 1st 

and fireworks on July 

2nd.  

County music with Jake Gill on June 30th, Rock 

n Roll on July 1st with Disco Dick and the 

Mirrorballs and also the Rock Gods, Gospel Fest 

on July 2nd. 

 Lots of cool side show during the events—

puppet shows, the Bubbler, Fishin’ Magician, 

The Birdman, and the Circus Science 

Spectacular.  

Don’t forget the Veterans Dinner is June 27th! 


